INVITATION

“REUNION 40 YEARS WATERSKI RACING ITALY”

Dear Water Ski Racing Friends,

Some prominent waterski racers (Carlo, Stefano, David, Piero, Antonello, Marina, etc…)
 have put their hands together in organizing a reunion at the occasion of 40 years 
waterski racing in Italy.  To meet again with all waterski racing  friends we did not see 
for many years.

Last week when I (Guido Bollen – BEL) was in Italy  they contacted me and it is the
 intention  that waterski racers (from the past and present times) from all over the World
would participate at this event!  
Maybe this opens a “door” to get the famous “GIRO DI LARIO” back on the
waterski racing calendar!.

This reunion will take place on Saturday November 29th, 2008 in the
“Centro Nautico Garlate” and followed by a dinner in “Hotel Nuovo” at Garlate
(both well know under our Giro di lario fans),

Herewith you will find an invitation with information where to book.

For further info, please contact Carlo Cassa  who will be the
 “international ambasciatore” for this event!

